
  2024 AGM2024 AGM  
8th April 2024, 5.30pm at the School
Followed by the April General Meeting

Past and present P&C committees have worked hard to
build a strong and respected relationship with the wider

community.
You might say 'just another cake stall', or 'just another

BBQ', but it's so much more than that.
We know that Schools are not fully funded by the

government, our P&C has just signed the P&C Federation
petition to say this is not fair or acceptable. So, every time
we make a decision to engage with the community (such

as the Street Store, the upcoming community cricket match
BBQ or Thunderbolt's Festival), we are demonstrating

our commitment to providing the best possible
learning opportunities for our students.

We might be the little School out in the sticks, but we are
proudly fostering a strong and supportive community
for our students. We are being present for our kids, and

active in their life.
With all this said, we want to encourage fresh eyes and
new ideas to help continue this support for our kids. With
our AGM coming up, we want to encourage new people to

join the P&C committee.
This might seem like a daunting task, but it's far from that.
The P&C is a very supportive network with a common goal

- we just want what is best for our kids.
Yes, our current committee might seem pretty well oiled,
but we all had to start from the beginning too. It just takes

one small step to put your hand up and say 'YES, I want to
learn how this all works, and

YES I want to make a difference for my child'.
Being part of the P&C is great to be able to work together
as a team, to build on your own strengths in a positive way
to benefit others, and to develop some other strengths you

didn't even realise you had!

Yes, it is a volunteer role, but you will be rewarded by
the smiles and joy you bring.

The benefits and opportunities far outweigh any
apprehension.

GEMS For SaleGEMS For Sale
The P&C was gifted a number of uncut Gem stones
some time ago. We have recently had them valued

and are looking to sell them.
If you are interested, please contact the P&C for more

information (by 6th May General Meeting)

Term 1, Week 10Term 1, Week 10

Long Sleeve ShirtsLong Sleeve Shirts
The P&C has a number of Long Sleeve School shirts for

sale - sizes 4, 12, 14 & 16.
These are being cleared out for the low price of

$10 each.
If you are interested in purchasing one, please see Anne in

the Office. 

Sunny Jim McKay OvalSunny Jim McKay Oval
Sunday 7th April - 11.00am - 2.30pm

Rocky River P&C is holding a BBQ
 to support the Friends of McMaughs Gardens with their

Charity Cricket match and fundraiser.
If anyone is available for a few hours on the day, please let
us know - it will be a bit of fun, being run in good spirit, with

special guest Adam Marshall MP!

Thank you...Thank you...
...to the Swilks family for their kind donation of 3

Easter Bunny eggs which were drawn as Lucky Door
Prizes for the students at the Easter Assembly. Also to

Jen for organising the Easter Hunt.
We hope everyone has had a great mini-break, and

can remain focused for the last few weeks of Term 1!


